702 BROWN BUILDING i
AUSTIN, TEXAS 78701 \
(512) 478-8746

February 1, 1974

Dr. Hector Garcia,

American G I Forum of the U.S.,
1315 Bright Street,

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405.

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Enclosed please find the fifteen additional
copies of the Rules of the Texas Democratic
Party which you requested in your letter of
January 18, 1974.

Please forgive the delay; however, I have been
out of town for several days.

I am also enclosing a couple of brochures on an
upcoming educational seminar which you might
find interesting.

If there is anything else that we can do for
you, please don't hesitate to contact me. With
best personal regards, I remain

Respectfully yours,

R

Tom Walker
Field Director
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